SOMERVILLE FEDERATION

27" November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Your child will be going on a local area walk
to Central Park on Wednesday 5™ December
during the afternoon.

Please ensure your child has a warm coat and
sensible shoes on. If you should have any
enquiries please do not hesitate to speak to
your child’s teacher or if you can assist with
this trip at approx 1pm, please inform us.

- Many Thanks
Foundation 2 Teamv




